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The Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs presents its compliments to the
Permanent and Observer Missions to the United Nations at Geneva and has the honour to
invite them for an Information Briefing at Ambassadorial Ievel on the humanitarian
siteation in Myanmar followmg the Tropical Cyclone Nargis. The meetmg will be
‘convened on

FRIDAY, 16 MAY 2008
FROM 11H00 TO 12H30, ROOM XVIII,
PALAITS DES NATIONS, GENEVA -

The meeting will be co-chaired by Mr, Gerhard Putman-Cramer, Officer-in-Charge, OCHA
Geneva, and H.E. Mr. Wunna Maung Lwin, Ambassador, Permanent Representative of
Myanmar, who will brief on the current humanitarian situation and the response in
Myanmar. '

~ Confirmation of participation is appreciated by notifying Ms. Stephanie Reynes at
reynes@un.org ot by telephone 022-917-3571.

The Office for the Coordination of Humanitaxian Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to

assurances of its highest consideration.




